
 

Notice of Custodian of Public Records 

Florida Statute 119.01 General state policy on public records.— 

(1) It is the policy of this state that all state, county, and municipal records are open for 
personal inspection and copying by any person. Providing access to public records is a 
duty of each agency. 

Please direct all requests for public records to the  

Custodian of Records for: PBES 

School’s Custodian of Records is: 

Rachel Watts, Principal 

(850) 934-4020 

Email: rwatts@pbes.org 

PUBLIC RECORDS NOTICE: All emails and correspondence sent to and received  

from the charter school, including e-mail addresses and content, are subject to the  

provisions of the Florida Public Records Law, Florida Statutes Chapter 119, and may  

be subject to disclosure. 
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